
DATES & TIME 

The Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) provides a dedicated source of funding in California for mental health services by 
imposing a 1% tax on personal income over $1 million. 

MHSA prioritizes Full Service 
Partnership (FSP) services for 
individuals living with serious mental 
illness. Join us for a time-limited 
workgroup to explore FSP priority 
outcomes and service improvements! 

Objectives include:  

• Learn about the FSP service model
and current evaluation efforts

• Prioritize local FSP outcomes

• Provide input on FSP services for
ongoing quality improvement

 
 

September 2, 2021 (open to the public) 
October 7, 2021(workgroup only) 
November 4, 2021(workgroup only) 

3:00 P.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

To join this workgroup, we ask that you: 

• Can commit to attending all three (3)
meetings.

• Complete this short interest survey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MHS
AWorkgroup, which includes participant
selection guidelines.

• The workgroup will be limited to 10-12
individuals.

 www.smchealth.org/MHSA 

✓ Stipends are available for clients/family
members

✓ Language interpretation is provided if needed*

*Please contact mhsa@smcgov.org or 650-573-
2889, at least 2 weeks in advance, to reserve
language services.

Mental Health Service Act (MHSA) 

Provide input on MHSA Full Service Partnership (FSP) 
priorities and services! 

Be the one to help 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MHSAWorkgroup
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MHSAWorkgroup
http://www.smchealth.org/MHSA

